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Pacific Gas and Electric Company (“PG&E”) November 17, 2016 

 
PG&E appreciates the work that the CAISO staff has done over nine months to develop the Metering Rules 
Enhancements (“MRE”) Revised Draft Final Proposal. PG&E continues to support the CAISO’s efforts to 
improve metering rules to accommodate new technologies and provide needed flexibility for new resources 
seeking to participate in the CAISO energy market now and in a potentially expanded Regional ISO, while 
preserving the status quo for existing resources. 
 
The Revised Draft Final Proposal recognizes that existing resources can maintain their current status meaning 
that existing ISO Metered Entities will be able to maintain their status inclusive of any exemptions they may 
have obtained without being required to switch to a Scheduling Coordinator Metered Entity or triggering a 
need to develop and obtain approval of a Settlement-Quality Meter Data Plan. With this understanding, PG&E 
supports the CAISO’s MRE Revised Draft Final Proposal. 
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